





I hope you have all had a lovely Easter break. We have been very busy in class 5 this week even though it has been very hot! Activities have included water play and exploration and it would be wonderful if you could send some spare clothes for your children to change into if they do get wet.

In topic we have thought about the celebration and history of May Day. Whilst at Outdoor School we used a tree as a May Pole and wrapped ribbons around it to some music. We also made head dresses with flowers and thought about some of the celebrations that happen including Morris Dancing.

In Sensory Explore and role play children have really enjoyed our 'Ice Cream Parlour'. They have made their own ice lollies, exchanged money for ice lollies and explored the wooden ice creams we have in class. Outside we had a tea station with teacups and tea pots which children particularly enjoyed.

















